17" June 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

On behalf of Blughouse team, | would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr. Murat Akcael
and his team for all the commitment and efforts during the entire collaboration on our award
winning Victoria Center and Olympia Tower projects.

Considering the difficulties in both projects, we consider that Specto team demonstrated
extreme professionalism and dedication to achieve our common goals. Very restricted site
perimeters, continuous high tension during entire project time and strict technical
requirements could only be achieved with the assistance of such a committed, experienced
and hardworking team.

We would definitely work with Specto in our future projects and highiy recommend Specto
services to other companies who require qualified and dedicated hands on project and cost

managers.




